Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics
The Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics Program, hereby gives notice that the department has disposed of the petition for variance and waiver filed by LifeSouth Community Blood Centers, Inc., on March 28, 2012.

The Department of Business and Professional Regulations, Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics Program received a notice of withdrawal of the petition for variance and waiver from LifeSouth Blood Centers, Inc., June 19, 2012.

The original Notice of Petition was published in Vol. 38, No. 15 of the April 13, 2012, issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: The Drugs, Devices and Cosmetics Program, 1940 N. Monroe Street, Suite 26A, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1047, by phone: (850)717-1800 or by the web-site: http://interredesignalpha/dbpr/ddc/ddc_division_notices.html.
